

May 11, 2020

The Honorable James Clyburn Chairman Select Subcommittee on the Coronavirus Crisis 2157 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Chairman Clyburn:

I am writing in response to your May 8, 2020 letter regarding the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP).

MiMedx Group, Inc. has repaid the PPP loan received. As announced previously, the Company applied for the loan to protect jobs and maintain operations during the pandemic. Owing to MiMedx being delisted from NASDAQ and not having access to public markets, access to PPP enabled the company to maintain full employment during a time of widespread uncertainty and continue to produce skin-graft products for patients with serious unhealed wounds and burns.

Thank you for the opportunity to share this information with you.

Sincerely,

Timothy R. Wright Chief Executive Officer

timothy.wright@mimedx.com

678.695.5146

cc: The Honorable Steve Scalise, Ranking Member